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21st March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Ahead of our final day in school on Thursday 28th March 2024, and as mentioned in previous VIPs, 
I thought I would inform parents of the plans for the day.   
 
KS3 will be dismissed at 12noon. 
KS4 will be dismissed at 12:50pm. 
KS5 will be on remote learning for Session 1 and Session 2. 
 
The Orpington Coach will collect at 1pm.  KS3 scholars who use the Orpington coach service will 
remain onsite in the LRC under supervision until 12:50pm when they can leave site to get the 
coach. 
 
The canteen will be open during breaktime for scholars to get food. 
 

Please remind your child to empty their locker.    
 

School returns on Monday 15th April 2024, normal time. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
Mr R J Blyghton 
Headteacher 
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